
 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATE on ALLERGENS 

Nuts can cause severe allergic reactions in a wide range of ways.  A child with 

an allergy does not have to eat nuts to have a severe reaction; this can be 

caused by surface contact and airborne particles.   

As a school, we have a responsibility to keep our pupils, staff and visitors safe 

and to reduce risk of harm. Therefore, we do not accept any gifts for staff or 

children may contain nuts. These include the following: 

                                                    

 

We understand that some parents may want to bring in treats for their child’s 

class. Please DO NOT bring in home made cakes or products that contain nuts. 

  

 

 

Please ONLY bring in treats that do not 

contain nuts or other allergens such as 

gelatine. 


